
 

Classroom News  
Class Name: Oxford  Term : Spring term 1 2019 

What we have been learning: Some photos of  

our learning 

Sport  
Josh and Duncan took part in a football tournament 

at the Madejski Stadium in Reading. They played 

brilliantly against some very challenging teams and 

we were all proud at your resilience and 

determination. Well done to all of the boys who 

played! 

Foodwise 
This term we are looking at healthy eating. We used 

the laptops to research some new fruit and 

vegetables. We had no idea there was such thing as 

a ‘hala fruit’ or ‘rolina fruit’! We also made a healthy, 

fresh salsa using fresh tomatoes, onions and 

coriander that we chopped ourselves. 

Ted 
Oxford Class have been reading about a teenage 

boy called Ted who somehow is chosen to lead the 

country!  Ted decided that a law should be passed 

for all teenagers to have free football cards and that 

everyone in the country should have Mondays off! 

Maddie sparked off a great debate stating that 

‘doctor’s wages should be higher.’  This quickly lead 

to more ideas such as banning smoking, taking 

everyone’s DNA at birth and allowing homeless 

people to fill empty houses. Everyone came up with 

fantastic points for and against their chosen laws 

and presented their ideas to the class. Fantastic job 

everyone!  

Thank you 
Coming back to school after the Christmas holidays 

can be tough for many of us. I would like to take this 

opportunity to thank every single student and 

member of staff at The Castle School for making me 

feel so welcome. So many people have gone out of 

their way to check in with me and offer their support.  

The atmosphere in school despite the cold, wet 

weather, is so happy and positive! 

Terri   

 

Dates- Pupils break up for February half term on 

Friday 14th February and return back to school on 

Monday 24th February. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 



 

 


